

Gloria Dei Preschool Discovery Center

INFORMATION TO STAY CONNECTED

Visit our Website

CHECK IT OUT!



Gloria Dei Preschool is closed until further notice.

05/04

Teacher Appreciation Week

Check your email to participate in a PTO project for Teacher Appreciation Week!

LOOKING AHEAD:

07/01

First Tuition Payment Due for 2020-2021 School Year

Summer Camp

Camp dates will be determined when "stay at home orders" are lifted in Montgomery County, PA

DIRECTOR'S CORNER

It is difficult to write this final newsletter knowing that we will not be returning to Gloria Dei Preschool this school year. We are so grateful that you have shared your children with us and we have really missed them these past several weeks! When our communities begin to open up again, we will make arrangements to distribute portfolios and children's belongings. And, of course, we will do our very best to celebrate our Four Year Old Classes before they are off to Kindergarten!

New school year packets will be mailed shortly. Please carefully review the instructions in your packet, as you need to return some paperwork to the school, along with your July 1st tuition payment.

Special thanks goes to Jackie Shepeski for her hard work leading the PT O for the past 2 years! A big thank you as well to her co-chairs, Nicole Castrogiovanni and Ashley Steiber, who will continue to lead us next year. To all the families who have helped out during this school year, visited the classroom, sent in snacks, read a story, volunteered at the book fair or helped out at the fall social, your time and talents are much appreciated! We are lucky to have such involved and generous parents and families!

On behalf of the staff, I would like to thank you for being a part of our preschool family. We are honored that you have chosen our preschool as your child's first educational experience!

Best of luck to those who are moving on to grade school and we hope to see everyone sometime soon!

PARENT INFORMATION



TEACHER APPRECIATION

The week of May 4th is Teacher Appreciation week. Look for an email from the Gloria Dei Preschool PTO if you would like to participate in a Teacher Appreciation project! Please take some time to reach out to your child's teachers! They miss the children so much!

NEED MORE INFORMATION?

CAMP APPLICATION

2019/2020 SCHOOL YEAR CALENDAR

END OF YEAR STATEMENTS







Spring Social

WEATHER ANNOUNCEMENTS

Gloria Dei Preschool Discovery Center | 570 Welsh Road, Huntingdon Valley, Pa. 19006 | 215.947.8653 | gdkids@gloriadei.com | Website

STAY CONNECTED

